
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 

Our Outwood Primary Diploma focus this half term is to ‘Protect and Respect the 

Environment’. As part of this, Year 3’s challenge is, 'The Big Clean Up!'  

We are excited to announce that Wakefield Council will be providing us with the 

appropriate equipment, so we can conduct a litter pick in the local area.  

 

3H 

Date: Wednesday 16th February 

Time: 9.10 - 10.20am 

 

3JB 

Date: Wednesday 16th February 

Time: 10.45 - 11.55am 

 

The local visit form completed when your child started at OPA Lofthouse Gate covers 

this, but we wanted to let you know when the walk was taking place. 
 

Can we please ask that your child is sent in normal school uniform, shoes and a coat. 

If you wish for your child to change into trainers or wellies, then please bring them to 

school in a separate bag. 

The children will be provided with disposable gloves, litter pickers and rubbish sacks.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

 

Mrs Jagger, Mrs Barker and Miss Holmes 

Y3 Team 

 


